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It shall be the policy of the Arrowhead Lake Association to limit amplified music to levels that 

do not disturb other members’ enjoyment of Lake Arrowhead and ALA property.  This policy 

shall be enforced as a rule of the association and members and their guests may be asked to 

reduce the amplification of music by any Arrowhead Lake Association employee.  

 


